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New News

Congratulations!
Congratulations to the Band and Orchestra students who performed at District 12 Solo
and Ensemble last weekend in Livonia. Eleven students earned Superior ratings and

were invited to perform at State Solo & Ensemble. Please congratulate Olivia
Bielaczyc, Viktor Bielaczyc, Ryan Helka, Trinity Jaques, Sterling Deller, Lucian

Shockey, Lillie Hart, Lauren Skidmore, Greg Anderson, Renae Hardin, and Ella Kjoller.

VERY Important!
The Dearborn H.S. vs. Fordson H.S. boys basketball game on Friday, February 3 will

only be allowing students in if you attend one of the participating schools and have a
valid student ID with you.

Edsel Ford H.S. students will not be allowed into the game
on Friday, February 3 as you are not a student at either Fordson H.S. or Dearborn H.S.

Happy Black History Month!
The Black Student Union will highlight significant black cultural icons everyday this

month. Today the BSU is spotlighting 8x Grammy Award Winner Lauryn Hill.
Hill broke barriers for female rappers by speaking on her experiences, being a black

woman in the 1990s in a way that other artists were not.

Book Club will meet on Thursday, February 23rd at 3:00 PM in room C5.
We're reading A Touch of Darkness by Scarlett S. Clair. See Mr. Remington to pick up
your copy.

The Muslim Student Association will be meeting after school
TODAY in room B-06. Anyone who is interested in joining Edsel’s MIST team is
encouraged to attend.

Yellow Late Pass from Attendance Office: Students who arrive late to
school after 8:05 are receiving a yellow late pass. If a student comes to your class
without one they did not arrive at school late.
As a reminder, the yellow late pass does not excuse a student. Please mark students
coming in with a yellow pass late after 15 minutes.



Class News
Class of 2023 - Seniors

Attention senior girls: Ladies of the Islamic Center of America’s
Luncheon Committee is excited to announce its seventh annual scholarship program.
Please see the attached scholarship opportunity and apply today!

Stout school is awarding two $500 scholarships, one of them to a
graduating Edsel Ford High School senior who attended Stout Middle School for all
three years of middle school and meets the requirements on our application
(minimum overall GPA of 3.0, participated in clubs or sports in high school, etc.)

● Click here for the link to the application
● Please encourage seniors that you know attended Stout Middle School to

apply!
● Funded by the awesome Stout Staff and Stout Parents

Class of 2024 - Juniors will meet on Tuesday, February 7 after school in B7 to plan
Neon Night.

Class of 2025 - Sophomores
Class of 2026 - Freshmen

Clubs
Congratulations to the following NHS officers!

President: Zahraa Alhassan
Vice President: Alaa Abdulshafi
Treasurer: Abulhamid Albazo
Secretary: Yusra Galab

Fine & Performing Arts
Mr. Helser in F3 is looking for cardboard in good condition for the

students to make sculptures with; please bring to room F-3 or the Student Office. Also,
Mr. Helser is looking for acrylic house paint (water-based NOT oil-based) that is in
good condition; so if you have some in your garage that isn’t chunky, dry, or frozen,
that would be great; please bring to room F-3 or the Student Office.

2023-2024 Planner Cover - Please, vote for the cover design for our
2023-2024 planner cover designed by our own Edsel Students. Thank you!
You are invited to fill out the following form; choose your ONE favorite planner
design for our planners for next year. Thank you!

Vote for the 2023-2024 Planner

Counseling News
SENIORS who are thinking about attending Henry Ford College next year

AND are interested in their Honors College, please sign up in the counseling office.
The meeting will be Wednesday, February 8th during 5th hour. You will need a pass to

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VXSj5E3FyJ9kKdRY_KuoWCMSybuja1BD/view?usp=share_link
https://dearbornedfoundation.org/category/scholarships/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmwsXz1LcLK1TBzNFBhyzLeoRBjFZJorgtMr9mc4T9YtQxAA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link


attend. Once you have signed up we will make sure within the week that you receive a
pass.
Any questions please feel free to contact your counselor.
See you there!!!

Community Service Opportunities
Snow Elementary is in need of volunteers for our end of year picnic on

Thursday, June 8th from 5-7:30 pm. Volunteers would be helping the students play
carnival games (telling students how to play the game, ensuring the kids are playing
correctly, etc). If you are interested please contact Nyna with the Snow PTA at
snowschoolpta@gmail.com or call/text (313) 804-0599

Volunteer Opportunity for all students:
There is an opportunity to earn community service hours by providing snow
shoveling services for Dearborn seniors citizens in need. Below, there are two
documents for your reference.  The first attachment is the Senior Snow Shoveling
Project, this is a document that gives a description of the process and the guidelines to
follow.  The second attachment is the Permission Slip, this is a document that each
student must fill out to have on file in order to participate.  The permission slip must
be printed, filled out, signed by you and your parent/guardian and returned to Mrs.
Mroue in A200. Please let Mrs. Mroue know if you have any questions at
MroueL@dearbornschools.org

In the Community
Beaumont Student Heart Check at Dearborn High on Sat, Feb. 4

From 9 a.m. to 1 p.m., students ages 13 to 18, particularly student athletes, can come in
by appointment for a free diagnostic test, including an ECG to look for possible heart
problems.  The tests can detect heart problems that might not be found in a regular
sports physical.

You may see this event at Dearborn High in the news, as the clinic expects to host the
20,000th student who has received a free heart exam from Beaumont.

To learn more, or make an appointment for your student, visit Beaumont's Student
Heart Check webpage -
https://www.beaumont.org/services/heart-vascular/heart-centers/student-heart-check

Instagram Page
Edsel Ford has a school spirit Instagram page. You can follow @ ef1nest. You can see
pictures and posts  from clubs, teams, and school events like Spirit Week and
Homecoming!

Misc. News
Emergency Forms are due as soon as possible. If you received a form, please have
your parents look through the information and sign it.

A-VIP card
Students, in order to leave the building for dual enrollment or CO-OP, you will need to

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u4AwXxuF4r31Zd0trFuktOv2Y5oxHs9LM59PImwiK3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u4AwXxuF4r31Zd0trFuktOv2Y5oxHs9LM59PImwiK3g/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13SifzXvgWjLThGSGsTV9rNZ6VtATGIgf/view?usp=sharing
mailto:MroueL@dearbornschools.org
https://www.beaumont.org/services/heart-vascular/heart-centers/student-heart-check
https://www.beaumont.org/services/heart-vascular/heart-centers/student-heart-check


show your A-VIP card. If you don't have one, please stop by the attendance office and
speak to Ms. Antoinette. Replacement cards are $1.00.

Tutoring
After school tutoring is held every week on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday
from 3:00 to 4:15.

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday

Math
Ms. Amir
Room D-3

Math
Ms. Amir
Room D-3

Math
Ms. Amir
Room D-3

LA
Mr. Weber
Room E-13

LA
Ms. Robisch

Room E-9

LA
Ms. Robisch

Room E-9

OK2SAY
You can access the  OKAY2SAY safe reporting tool and the  Dearborn Schools Online
"Safe Box" located on our school home page.
There are also, QR codes around the school if you ever need support.

OK2SAY is available 24/7 and tips can be submitted the following ways: 
● Call: 8-555-OK2SAY (855-565-2729)  
● Text: 652729 (OK2SAY)   
● Email: OK2SAY@mi.gov 
● OK2SAY website: www.michigan.gov/ok2say 
● OK2SAY mobile app: Available for download in app stores for iPhone and Android. 

Athletics
Edsel Athletic Department Website!
Athletic Department Website

To see this week’s Athletic Schedule, please click on the following link!
1/30 - 2/4

Track Team The track team will have conditioning Monday-Thursday
from 3:00pm-4:20pm in the weight room. Please see Coach Grizzell in B-11 if you have
any questions.
ALSO: There will be a meeting for anyone interested in joining the track team on
Thursday Feb 9 at 3:00pm in the lunchroom. We will discuss team expectations, the
outlook for the season, and answer any questions. If you have any questions please
ask Coach Grizell in B11 or Coach Brooks in B5."

***Please note: This communication can be found daily on the Edsel Ford H.S. Blog!***

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTEuNjIxMTk3NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vd3d3Lm1pY2hpZ2FuLmdvdi9vazJzYXkifQ.I2PY2oCsIopqseDfw07sNZyqXK0q6kSIaV_deFjvqJA%2Fs%2F1435301801%2Fbr%2F142456820286-l&data=05%7C01%7Ckarvec%40michigan.gov%7Cb7ffe1e8402a4c51621808da7bc1995f%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637958368826109140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pQlgbH%2Bk%2B7iWottOkHvln1up8vuZWy483IJN38bxyzg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTEuNjIxMTk3NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2FwcHMuYXBwbGUuY29tL3VzL2FwcC9vazJzYXkvaWQ5MTYyNzUxNzMifQ.oVI6qdNCN_Jx8lJfWZIWWPuRGI7JkI-BByw80xs4d_E%2Fs%2F1435301801%2Fbr%2F142456820286-l&data=05%7C01%7Ckarvec%40michigan.gov%7Cb7ffe1e8402a4c51621808da7bc1995f%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637958368826109140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PKNra9Lb6HR%2BSk4YRYervitsjtLVp8hjYj0dP9YvTPM%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDQsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA4MTEuNjIxMTk3NTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3BsYXkuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9zdG9yZS9hcHBzL2RldGFpbHM_aWQ9Z292Lm1pLmFnLk9LMlNBWSZobD1lbl9VUyJ9.9-ZA_DaVQRVGREC4VY2lF28QxwkyixGRVXDto-uY5MQ%2Fs%2F1435301801%2Fbr%2F142456820286-l&data=05%7C01%7Ckarvec%40michigan.gov%7Cb7ffe1e8402a4c51621808da7bc1995f%7Cd5fb7087377742ad966a892ef47225d1%7C0%7C0%7C637958368826109140%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mxl0SEKsKyKe%2BUkKOv5dE5rcf%2Fr3ZRuZCd46As1Q29I%3D&reserved=0
https://edselfordhighschool.bigteams.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17gmlhduL8EdLyiuqq6s_VL5FMBKcWPmE/view?usp=share_link


Helpful Links: Edsel Ford High School Blog
Athletic Department Website
The Bolt

Tech support (Parents & Students) - 313-827-8400

*************************************************************************

For Language Assistance Please Click on the Following Link!

DSLS- Dearborn Schools Language Services

Selectعلىإضغطالأسفل.فيالصفحةھذه(ترجمة LanguageالعربياللغةاخترثمArabic(.

Zenib Ali, Parent Student Liaison Edsel Ford High School 313-827-3396
aliz1@dearbornschools.org

Parent Teacher Student Association
Next meeting: Tues, Feb 21 @ 6:30pm in the Cafeteria

Athletic Booster Club
Students, if you need community service hours, here is your chance to

earn them! Our Booster Club needs help at concessions this week and all season!
Please sign up on following link : Concessions Volunteer Sign Up

Next meeting: Wed, Feb 1 @ 7pm

https://efhs.dearbornschools.org/
https://edselfordhighschool.bigteams.com/
https://theboltefhs.wixsite.com/website
https://dearbornschools.org/services/language-services-dsls/
https://dearbornschools.org/services/language-services-dsls/
mailto:aliz1@dearbornschools.org
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60b0a4ea4a928a4f94-concessions

